
Camano Pickleball Club Return to Play Guidelines: June 30, 2021  

                              
 
 
Return to Play Guidelines for Club members: 
 
Players are NOT to enter the pickleball courts if they have any 
symptoms or exposure risks as listed by the CDC guidelines. Anyone 
with symptoms (including but not limited to: a fever, cough, trouble 
breathing, chills, fatigue, loss of taste or sneezing), must leave the 
courts immediately, contact their primary medical provider for 
treatment and notify the Camano Pickleball club.  
 
All play on the courts will be done using the online Signup Genius 
Reservations System. Each player will reserve their own use of the 
court. In the event of any player shows symptoms of Covid 19, we will 
use the Signup Genius reservation system to provide a list of players 
that were potentially exposed to Health Department officials for 
contact tracing. 
 
Players are encouraged to bring and use their own hand sanitizer. 
  
All must maintain proper social distance (6 feet apart) whether 
engaged, waiting or observing play in and around the court areas.  
  
The mask mandate is still in place for those who aren’t vaccinated.  
This is to protect children who are too young to receive a vaccine, or 
those with autoimmune or other health conditions that prevent them 
from getting vaccinated, according to the state Department of Health. 
  
Please follow all current State and Federal guidelines 
 
Additional guidelines including copies of the United States Pickleball 
Association Covid-19 Return to Play material are available at:   
https://www.camanopickleball.com/scheduler-during-covid-19 


